Steven Sepe

AR N . ]
From: Susan Marcus <marcus.susan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:28 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Testimony in Favor of House Resolution H5477 (MAKING AN APPROPRIATION OF
$500,000 TO ESTABLISH A STATEWIDE MAIN STREET COORDINATING PROGRAM)
Attachments: Testimony in Favor of Senate Resolution 50174 and House Resolution H5477 (MAKING

AN APPROPRIATION OF $500,000 TO ESTABLISH A STATEWIDE MAIN STREET
COORDINATING PROGRAM]) .pdf

Christopher O'Brien, Committee Clerk

Attached please find my letter of support for House Resolution H5477
(MAKING AN APPROPRIATION OF $500,000 TO ESTABLISH A STATEWIDE
MAIN STREET COORDINATING PROGRAM)

As you know, the Senate also has a Resolution (S0174) that it is
considering.

Thank you for your attention,

Susan Marcus

http://meadowrestoration.wordpress.com




